
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

                                              Spreading Holiday Cheer at ORIA  

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (18 December, 2015) Travelers of all ages were in for a 

special holiday treat today (Friday, 18th December) when Santa Claus paid a visit to the 

Owen Roberts International Airport. Santa and his elves spent the afternoon taking 

pictures with passengers, handing out candy, and spreading holiday cheer. 

 

Earlier this week students from Clifton Hunter High School entertained passengers with 

holiday songs. Celebrating various events at the airport was an initiative that was started 

this year by the Cayman Islands Airports Authority’s Customer Service team. 

 

PHOTO CAPTION 

1. Santa Claus in the Owen Roberts International Airport Departure Hall 

2. Santa Claus talking with a passenger 

3. Clifton Hunter High School students at the Owen Roberts International Airport 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Kafara Augustine 

Business Development & Marketing Manager 

| Direct: 1.345.244.5809 | Cell 1. 345.925.8651 Kafara.Augustine@caymanairports.com  
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